Internal Department Corrections (IC 17)
The Department sometimes has the need to reprocess records and will submit an applicant's record for system generated corrections. For example, legislative updates to the Pell eligibility requirements may cause the Department to reprocess student records. Reprocessing is initiated directly with the Department‘s Central Processing System (CPS).
There is no burden to the applicants under this correction type.
